UNITED BTATES
NUCLEAR REGUIATORY COMMISSION

REGION 1
Y ROOBEVELY ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 40137

Docket No. 50-483

Unfon Electric Company
ATIN: Mr. Donald F. Schnel)

Senfor Vice President = Nuclear
P~st Office Box 149 = Mai) Code 400
St. Louis, MO A3166

Dear Mr. Schnell:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. G. Randolph of your staff and
Mr. B. Bartlett of this office to have a meeting with you and nembers of your
staff at the Visitor Center and EOF on April 22, 1992 at 1:00 p.m. The purpose
of the meeting 1s to present the Initia) SALP 10 Report for Callaway.

We encourage you to have appropriate corporate and plant management
representation at the meeting to ensure a mutual understanding of the
fssues and findings being presented by the NRC.

While thi: meeting 1s considered a presentation and ciscussion forum between
the Unfon Electric Company and the NRC, the meeting wii)l be opened to any other
interested parties as observers. Those persons outside the licensee and NRC
staffs should inform the Regional Office of their fntent to participate.

We hope this mootfng will benefit your organization and provide you with
a meaningful characierization of the overill safety performance for the
Callaway plant.

Sincerely,
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Division of Reactor Projects

See Attached Distribution
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